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CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 

Enid, Finley B, Kyle KS, William, 
Matthew and Finley G who had her 
birthdays this week! 

Congratulations to this week’s Award 
winners, who are: 
 
Oscar C, Isla-Rae, Kimi, Kyle A. 

• 24th June: 1:30pm Hummingbird Sports Afternoon 

• 27th June: 3:30pm – summer fair and art exhibition 

• 30th June: Sports Day – am: Robin and Skylark 

• 2nd July: 11-4:15. Little Sticks Festival (KS2) 

• 7th July: Sports Day – pm: Kingfisher and Owl 

• 10th July: Kingfisher trip to Weston Park 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A huge well done to our Owl class children who had an incredible time on their residential trip last week! From abseiling and 
rafting to climbing, the children showed amazing courage and fellowship. A very special thank you goes to Mrs 
Allwood and Mrs Appleby, who stepped in at incredibly short notice to make the trip possible. With Mr Holt Williams 
unfortunately unwell, we were at risk of cancelling, so we are truly grateful for their support.  

 
We’re also thrilled to share the success of our recent Book Fair – thanks to your generosity, we took an amazing £650! This 
means we’ll be receiving a fantastic selection of free books for our school. The children have also just received all the books 
they chose using the Colour Run funds – keep an eye on our Facebook page for photos! Thank you to all the staff who helped 
run the fair and to all the parents who brought their children along. 
 

There’s lots coming up, so please do keep an eye on all school communications. We know it can be tricky to stay on top of 
everything, so we’ve included key dates below. They are also on Class Dojo in the diary section. 
 
Don’t forget our Summer Fair next Friday! Expect a joyful afternoon with our Maypole dancing and some extra dance displays 
to make it a real celebration. Huge thanks to everyone helping behind the scenes, especially  Mrs Thomas and Mrs J, whose 
hard work makes this event such a highlight every year. 

 
To keep in the summer fair spirit, please pop Fauls Summer Fair in your diaries too! Our children will be performing                                  
again – see the poster below for more details. 
 
Finally, thank you for sending children in with suncream and hats to keep them safe – it’s been a scorching week;                     
your support has helped us keep everyone cool and protected! 

 

• 10th July: 3:30 and 5:30 - Parent transition 
meetings 

• 18th July: Friday Night Dinner (Y6 parents) 

• 21st July: Year 6 Leavers Trip 

• 23rd July: Leavers Assembly 

• 23rd July: Sleepover 

• 24th July: Break up for Summer holidays 

 

WORSHIP 

This half term, we will be focussing on our Christian Value of FELLOWSHIP.  
 
Our Bible story linked to this value is ‘Esther was a Star’. Follow this link to hear the story                                   
read beautifully by Ava: Esther was a Star 
 
Fellowship is about building strong, supportive relationships rooted in kindness, trust and shared purpose. 

In today’s world, where division and isolation can often take hold, fellowship reminds us of the power of 

community. For children, learning about fellowship helps them value teamwork, empathy and inclusion - 

skills that are essential for creating a caring and connected society. 

https://youtu.be/05E-3_VeBCY

